Salem City Hall o S 8. 745.9495

Zoning Board of Appeals - 84-86 Bay View Avenue

City of Salem
Zoning Board of Appeals
978-619-5685

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of ROBERT AND CHRISTINE KING requesting a Special
Permit under Section 3.3.3 Nonconforming Structures of the Salem Zoning Ordinance to allow the renovation and expansion of an
existing nonconforming structure, and a Variance from the provisions of Section 4.1.1 Table of Dimensional Requirements,
specifically from the 2.5 story maximum allowed height of buildings, to allow the building to be 3 stories in height, at the property
located at 84-86 BAY VIEW AVENUE (R1 Zoning District).

Said hearing will be held on WED, FEB 19, 2014 at 6:30 p.m., 3 floor, 120 WASHINGTON ST, ROOM 313.

Rebecca Curran
Chair
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